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Dear CPWC members, 
 I think October is one of my 

favorite months.  The weather is 

usually almost perfect.  Football 

is back in full action and it is 

always enjoyable watching the 

many fanatical football fans in 

our neighborhood and around 

town. The changing color of the 

leaves always reminds me of 

how beautiful nature can be.  

And of course, it is that time of 

year to figure out what to be for 

Halloween – my favorite 

holiday!   It’s always a busy 

month too with Octoberfest, 

pumpkin patch visits, haunted 

houses, homecomings, trick-or-

treating, pumpkin carving and 

much, much more.   

 The CPWC has also had a 

busy month.  Our membership 

has exceeded last year’s 

numbers with many new faces 

joining in the activities. We had 

a great turnout at our opening 

luncheon. Thanks to Missy 

Malmberg, Patti Newi, and 

Suzanne Deery for a great 

luncheon and fashion show by 

Straw Dog. A very special thank 

you goes out to Regina Wood 

for the wonderful slide show.  

Our First Friday event was a 

huge success! Thanks to Jennifer 

Risey for the great idea and 

Linda Pace for opening up her 

home!  I personally am looking 

forward to the next one on 

November 2nd!  We had such a 

great variety of food, wine, and 

company. We also held our first 

girl’s night out at the very 

swanky {Three} Sheets “social 

lounge” in Sandy Springs.  It too 

had a great turnout and I think 

our server was not expecting 

such a big crowd! Thanks to 

Amber Carey for planning such 

a fun evening.   

 Back by popular demand, 

we will be hosting another 

“Movies at McFarland Park” this 

Saturday, October 20, for our 

community.  This is a great 

family activity and the kids just 

love it!  You also won’t want to 

miss our first program meeting 

of the year at the home of 

Continued on page 6... 
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Family ActivitiesFamily ActivitiesFamily Activities    

     Join us for Movies at McFarlane Park on Saturday, October 20 

gathering at 6 p.m. with the movie starting at 7 p.m..  We’ll be showing 

Madagascar 3.  Bring your blanket , chairs, 

flashlight and cash for the food vendor. 

 

     Our trick or treating ritual continues with a 

gathering at McFarlane Nature Park on 

Wednesday, October 31, 5– 6 p.m. before the kids big race for 

candy takes place. More details to follow.   

 

Wishing everyone a happy and safe Halloween! 



By Jennifer Risey  

 

 Linda Pace and Carie Buchanan 

hosted our Kickoff First Friday in 

October and over 60 people attended. 

It… was.... awesome!  

 Such a great way to kick off the 

new month and catch up with friends 

and spouses. The next First Friday will 

be held November 2 at 7:00 p.m. at 

the home of Carolyn and Steve Kibler 

— soon to be known as the "K Club" 

—  4620 Chattahoochee Crossing. In-
vitation by Evite. BYOB and an 

appetizer or dessert to share. Email 

jenrisey@gmail.com to get on the list. 

If you'd be interested in hosting a First 

Friday, please email Jen so we can get 

you on the schedule!  

 Dates for remaining 2012-13 First 

Friday events are as follows:   
 

November 2, December 7, January 4, 

February 1, March 1, April 5, May 3 

JOIN US! 

 

First FRiday eventFirst FRiday eventFirst FRiday event    
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CWPC Program Meeting 

Friday, Oct. 26  

10:30 a.m. 

Halloween theme featuring  

Lisa Ames’  

Personality Analysis Program  

at Cynthia Dolezal’s home 

685 River Knoll Dr. 

770-984-9529  

 

CWPC Program Meeting 

 

Friday, Nov. 16 

 

Wine Tasting  

by Lance Dunn at  

Brooke Davis’ home 

615 Willow Knoll Dr.                      
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 It is a privilege to announce that Janie Kissling is our 2012 -2013 CPWC Life Time Achievement 

Award recipient.  This award was presented at our September Opening Luncheon and was unanimously 

celebrated by all in attendance. This award is bestowed annually to honor a member or members who 

have for a minimum of twenty-five years provided our CPWC and our community with outstanding 

leadership, dedication, leadership and support.          

 Janie has been a member of the CPWC for more than 25 years and served as President during the 

years of 1998, 1999, and 2000. Many of our core interest groups were started during Janie’s tenure as 

President and still continue today – 15 years later, including the Investment, International, Play, Garden, 

Craft, Community Outreach, Evening, and Walking Groups.  In addition to her multiple terms as 

President, Janie has served on the CPWC Executive Board as Historian, Recording Secretary, 

Parliamentarian, Interest Group Chairwoman, Corresponding Secretary, Sunshine Secretary, as well as 

Evening Group Chairwoman. 

 Janie has participated in Evening and Morning Book Clubs, Bunco, Dinner Club, Evening Group, 

Yoga, Walking Group, Garden Club, Craft Group, International and Investment Groups, Community 

Outreach, Bible Studies, Penuchle, as well as the Play Group.   

 Janie has also worked with the Chattahoochee Plantation Community Association Board for 15 

years in many different roles including Secretary, Maintenance, Beautification, Communication and 

Block Captain. Not surprisingly at all Janie’s on-going commitment and love for our community has 

earned her the honorary title of Mayor.  

 We are so very fortunate to have Janie as our neighbor and our dear friend.  No one does more or 

has been more active in our community than our beloved Janie….  

 To quote Janie … “My most important goal has always been to help get people plugged in and to 

make them feel connected and welcome to our community. It is one of my greatest joys to see us care for 

one another and to embrace one another in times of need.  I love our wonderful CPWC Women’s group 

and our beautiful community of neighbors.” 

Lifetime Achievement Award 
Janie Kissling  
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By Linda Pace 
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Dinner clubDinner clubDinner club    

                    www.ChattahoocheePlantationWomensClub.org 

 Dinner club teams are set and the first 

Dinner Club of 2012 will be held on 

November 10.  Evite to come soon to 

members of Dinner Club.  

 It's still not too late to sign up for Dinner 

Club and join a hostess team. Other Dinner 

Club Dates for 2012/2013 are March 23, 

April 20, May 18, August 24. Email 

jenrisey@gmail.com to sign up for Dinner 

Club. 

Evening groupEvening groupEvening group    

 Play Group will be meeting at East Cobb Park on October 19, 10 

a.m. to noon.  We will be gathering by the lower pavilion. We hope to 

see all of our old friends and meet some new ones!  Please RSVP to 

Lori Collins @ LKiss9617@aol.com. 

PLAY GROUPPLAY GROUPPLAY GROUP    

 The first evening 

group of the year will 

have a kick-off at the 

home of Janie Kissling, 

172 Atlanta Country 

Club Drive, on Tuesday, 

Ocotber 30. The meeting will start at 7:00 

p.m. and will feature fall entertainment appe-

tizer ideas and flower arrangement designs. 

Come and meet new neighbors and chat.  

RSVP to Janie at janie.kissling@gmail.com 

or call 770-953-2267. Let Janie know if you 

would like to be contacted about future even-

ing group meetings and programs. Future 

meetings will feature make-overs and a book 

presentation for former president Clarice 

Dowdle on caring for aging parents. 

 The Charity Committee met in mid-October and discussed all of 

the wonderful charities suggested on your CPWC membership 

forms.  We decided to support women and children in our 

community this year.  The Charity we will support with the proceeds 

from the Gala is the Child Development Association (CDA).  

Founded in 1968, the CDA enables the preschool children of low-

income working families in our community to make a great start 

toward a bright future.  The program offers services for 140 children 

ages 12 months thorough five years, in a learning environment 

committed to the importance of early childhood education.  The 

program also provides breakfast, lunch and snack, as well as 

immunization and health screenings.   

 Please remember to mark your calendars for the Valentines Gala 

on February 9. We will 

gratefully accept your Silent 

Auction item donations at any 

time!  It’s never too early to 

start asking your favorite local 

businesses for gift cards.  And 

please consider donating your 

vacation home. They are always 

very popular in the live auction. 

 Thank you so much for your 

support. 

CharityCharityCharity    

Gardening clubGardening clubGardening club    

 The Garden Club will meet in November   

— details to follow.  To join our email list, 

please contact Janet Francesconi at 770-644-

9214 or buff1994@bellsouth.net. 

By Julie Lischer  

By Jennifer Risey  

By Janet Francesconi  

By Janet Francesconi  

mailto:jenrisey@gmail.com
mailto:LKiss9617@aol.com
mailto:janie.kissling@gmail.com
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Our 2012 - 13 Board  

“Lock up your 

libraries if you like, 

but there is no gate, 

no lock, no bolt that 

you can set upon the 

freedom of my 

mind.”  

― Virginia Woolf, A 

Room Of One's Own 

Co - Presidents                                       

Linda Pace &  

 Carie  Buchanan                                                         

Treasurer  

 Cindy Formica                                            

Advisory Committee 

 Debbie McNeil 

 Regina Wood 

Parliamentarian                                            
Kim Sherk 

Recording Secretary                                     

Danna Vach 

Correspondence Sec./Sunshine 

 Janie Kissling 

Membership, Distribution & 

Directory                                                       

Heather Rees - Chair 

 Mary Takerer  

 Nancy Mitchell 

 Pat Smith                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

Charity                                                        
Julie Lischer - Chair 

Trish Chapman - Auction                                                                                               

 Sara Jane Fletcher                                                                                                                                                           

Programs                                                      
Missy Malmberg - Chair 

Patti Newi 

 Suzanne Deery 

Dinner Club                                                 

Jennifer Risey 

 Leisha Murphy 

Family Activities                                           

Tina Engberg 

Interest Groups                                            

Dawn Mullican  

Interim Newsletter/Web                                                   

Julie Lischer 

 Jana Pantesco 

 

 

Interest Groups Chairwomen 

 

Bible Studies 

 Lettie Nixon 

Blooming Investors 

 Susan Weinstein 

Book Clubs & Bunco 

 Tracy Pickens 

Bridge Club 

 Melissa Nichol  

Garden Club 

 Janet Francesconi 

Girlôs Night Out                                                                

Amber Carey 

Globe Trekkers 

 Shea Amin 

Needlers 

 Anne Power 

Pinterest Fun 

 Heather Rees 

 

 

  Play Group 

 Lori Collins 

Wednesday Walks 

 Regina Wood 
 

Standing Committees 

Chairwomen 

 

Friends of McFarland Park                              

Tina Engberg 

Community Outreach 

 Janie Kissling 

Newcomers 

 Nancy Mitchell 

 Pat Smith 

Check out the Chattahoochee 
Plantation Womens Club Group 
on Facebook and click LIKE!  
Youôll receive updates on events 
throughout the year! 

Pay for events with the touch of 
a button on our website under 
the Membership tab. 

Book clubsBook clubsBook clubs    

By Tracy Pickens 

 

Day Time Book Club Reading List  
Group meets on Mondays at 10 a.m. for lively book discussion over light refreshments. 

 

Nov 12 The Book Thief by Markus Zusak Nancy Mitchell 

Dec 10 Bitter In The Mouth by Monique Truong ACC 

Jan 14 The Dovekeepers by Alice Hoffman Monica Anschel 

Feb 11 Midwives by Chris Bohjalian Susan Gavalis 

March 11 Someone Knows My Name by Lawrence Hill Joan Schwartz 

April 8 One Hundred Years of Solitude by G. Marquez Millie Ore 
May 13 Salt: A World History by Mark Kurlansky Judy Boyce 

June 10 A Good Hard Look by Ann Napolitano Susie Stewart 

July 8 The Kitchen House by Kathleen Grissom Tracy Pickens 

Aug 12 The Language of Flowers by V. Diffenbaugh TBD 
Sept 9 The Buddha in the Attic by Julie Otsuka TBD 

 

Evening Book Club Reading List 

Group meets for fun and great reads at 7 p.m. the 4th Tuesday of each month for dinner which is prepared to reflect 
the theme of the selected book.   

 

Oct 23     Good Omens by N. Gaiman & T.Pratchett Veronica Bridges  

Nov 27  The Physician by Noah Gordon  Linda Pace 
Dec 18  Book selection TBD Suzanne Deery  

Jan – July  Hostess and book selections TBD   

http://www.goodreads.com/author/show/6765.Virginia_Woolf
http://www.goodreads.com/work/quotes/1315615
http://www.goodreads.com/work/quotes/1315615


INTEREST Groups! INTEREST Groups! INTEREST Groups!    
   

Bible Study  (Lettie Nixon)          

Meets on Thursdays at 10:00 a.m. 

Studying What it means to be IN 

CHRIST, Our Identification with Christ, 

and We are made Righteous In Christ. 

Scriptures from the Epistles and book of 

John. For more information, call  

Lettie Nixon at 770-953-2066  

lettienixon@cfaith.com. 

 

Book Clubs (Tracy Pickens)    

We welcome all CPWC members to join 

book club. For information, contact 

Tracy Pickens at tonksy@gmail.com .  

We have two groups to accommodate 

most schedules. 

 

Bridge Club  (Kathy Maloney) 
We will meet the 4th Wednesday of each 

month. To  inquire about joining Bridge 

Club call Melissa Nichol at 770-541-

6168 or mahanmelissa@aol.com. 

 

Bunco  (Tracy Pickens) 

Bunco is moving to the second 

Wednesday of each month.  Bring a 

wrapped gift valued at approximately 

$15, an appetizer and $2 cash.  For 

information, contact Tracy Pickens at 

tonksy@gmail.com. 

 

Blooming Investors  (Susan Weinstein) 
Blooming Investors is a group of friends 

always happy to have new friends who 

are interested in learning about investing. 

We meet on the second Tuesday of every 

month at 6 p.m. for supper and 

discussion on the latest economic trends. 

If you think you might be interested, 

 

 

Play Group (Lori Collins) 
Meets periodically. Grandmothers, 

Nannies and Mommies are all welcome to 

bring the kids out to play. Contact Lori 

Collins at Lkiss9617@aol.com to get on 

the mailing list. 

Wednesday Walks (Regina Wood) 

Join us at 8 a.m. for a power walk down 

by the river on the first Wednesday of 

every month.  For more information, 

contact Regina at  

knockonwood@bellsouth.net,   

770-690-0492 or 404-444-9935. 

Our deepest condolences.to the following who have lost loved ones in the past few months: 

 

-To member Regina Wood on the death of her mother, Martha Jane Estes Reeves. 

 

 

In memoriamIn memoriamIn memoriam    

please email Susan Weinstein.  You are 

welcome to visit and see what you think. 

 

Dinner Club & First Friday  (Jennifer Risey & 

Leisha Murphy ) 
We have an exciting year planned for 

Dinner Club and are also introducing a 

new activity called "First Friday". See 

articles regarding details for each. For 

information, contact Jennifer Risey at 

jenrisey@gmail.com or 678-849-0550. 

 

Garden Club  (Janet Francesconi) 

Come join us as we explore gardens, 

techniques, share plants and good times.  

Contact Janet Francesconi at 770-644-

9214 or buff1994@bellsouth.net.  

 

Girls Night Out   (Amber Carey) 

Contact Amber Carey at 

Ambercarey1@yahoo.com to be part of 

this  dynamic group!  

 

The Needlers  (Anne Power) 

The Needlers is a knitting group with all 

levels of knitting ability welcome.  We 

will go over the basics first then choose a 

project to work on together. Of course, 

there will be lots of socializing as well! 

We meet on Friday mornings.  If this 

sounds fun to you, contact Anne at  

annpower@comcast.net. 

 

Pinterest Fun (Heather Rees) 
This new crafty group has big plans for 

the year!  Contact Heather Rees 

hprees@aol.com to get on the email list 

for updates  

 

Cynthia Dolezal on October  26. One of 

our very own members, Lisa Ames will 

be doing a personality analysis program.  

I do have to admit, I am very interested 

to hear what she might have to say about 

mine (like why do I always use so many 

exclamation points)! Finally, bring the 

kids by to the Halloween party at 

McFarland Park on October 31 – it’s a 

great way to start of the trick-or-treating 

festivities and feed your kids some 

dinner at the same time. Be sure to check 

out the rest of the newsletter for lots of 

interest group activities planned over the 

next month. Happy Haunting! 

 

Carie Buchanan 

Co-President  

continued from page 1... 
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CPWC Membership Form 2012 -2013  

Name: ______________________________Spouse’s Name: ______________________________ 

Address: ____________________________________ E-Mail: _____________________________ 

Telephone: ___________________________Cell #: _____________________________ 

Children living at home, birth year, school attending & grade level: 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

If anyone in your family is interested in babysitting, pet sitting or house sitting, please note above. 

<The above information will be printed in the CPWC member directory.> 
____ I am a new member, or returning after an absence of more than one year   

____ I am interested in hosting a meeting in my home. 

I have a suggestion for a Charity to support this year: ________________________________ 

Interests Groups  

I have a suggestion for a New Interest Group: ___________________________________________ 

I would like to participate in the following group(s):  

___Bible Study  ___Book Club-Morning  ___Book Club-Evening  ___Bridge Club 

___Bunco   ___Garden Club             ___Family Activities ___Globe Trekkers 

___Evening Group  ___River/Run Walk           ___Blooming Investors       ___Play Group                 

___Dinner Club*   ___The Needlers                ___Girl’s Night Out            ___Pinterest Fun 

___ Assist with Valentine Gala to benefit charity on February 9. ___First Friday 

 
*If interested in signing up for Dinner Club, please contact Jennifer Risey at 770-635-7838, (jenrisey@gmail.com). 

 

                                   

We appreciate your membership in the CPWC. Our theme this year is ñLiving The Dreamò  
Please let us know if you are unable to receive a newsletter via email! 

If you have any questions, contact  Heather Rees, hprees@aol.com , 678-887-7884 

 

CPWC Annual Membership is $50 ~ Please make checks payable to CPWC 

Return your check with your completed form to 

Heather Rees, 4461 Club Lake Circle, Marietta, GA  30067 

(If received later than September 14th you will not be included in the Directory) 

 

Share the joys of membership in the CPWC ~ Pass this form along to friends, acquaintances and newcomers in our community. 

mailto:jenrisey@gmail.com

